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ZAC16-0014 

Zilog Authorized Distribution 

 

Zilog, Inc.  

1590 Buckeye Drive  

Milpitas, CA 95035-7418  

 

July 13, 2016 

 

Subject:  Ardentec dropshipment facility  

                                 

Dear Valued Customer: 

  

This notification is being sent to advise our customers that in addition  to our  

Zilog Philippines and PT Unisem facilities, we will be utilizing Ardentec for  

dropshipments starting September 2016.     

 

Should you have questions regarding this matter or need additional  assistance,  

please contact zservice@zilog.com. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in Zilog products and services. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sonia Daley  

sdaley@zilog.com 

Director of Quality and Reliability 

Zilog- an IXYS company 
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